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Friday 25th May 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On behalf of the Governing Body of Laurance Haines School, I am pleased to 

announce that we have appointed a new Headteacher for the next academic year, 

starting in September 2018.  The successful candidate is Sebastian Gray.  

 

Mr Gray was outstanding in a strong field of candidates interviewed across two 

days and I am delighted to be welcoming him to his new role.  I am confident that 

Mr Gray will continue to lead our school in a nurturing, approachable and 

professional manner, ensuring that high quality support, guidance and care is 

given to our children, parents and staff. 

 

I know you join me in wishing Mr Gray huge congratulations on his appointment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr J Roach     Mr W Grimwood 

Heatdteacher    Chair of Local Governing Committee 

 

 

 
 

 

 


